

Enquiries to: Information Team
Our Ref: FOI 3745121

5 May 2020

Email: request-659098-d587ae93@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Oliver

## Freedom of Information Request 3745121

Thank you for your recent request received 13 April 2020. Your request was actioned under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 in which you requested the following information:-

I am requesting the following information please in regards to your Leaving Care Service.

- 1. Who is/are the Team Manager/s of your Leaving Care Team/s?
- 2. Who is the Service Manager of your Leaving Care service?
- 3. Who is the Head of Service of your Leaving Care service/Corporate Parenting?
- 4. Who is Head of Continueing Care for Care Leavers?
- 5. Who is Head of Commissioning for Children's & Adults Services?

## Response

Liverpool City Council confirms that it holds information relevant to the terms of your request, our response being set out below:-

- Steve Moutray
- 2 and 3. Alison O'Connor, Service Manager, Permanence and Leaving Care. This post is Head of Service reporting to Assistant Director, Children's Social Care
- 4. We do not have a post under this title
- 5. Children's Social Care Carol Roche, Service Manager

Adult Social Care – Brian Monk, Divisional Manager and Donna Ryan, Divisional Manager

This concludes our response.



The City Council will consider appeals, referrals or complaints in respect of your Freedom of Information Act 2000 and you must submit these in writing to <a href="mailto:lnformationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk">lnformationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk</a> within 28 days of receiving your response.

The matter will be dealt with by an officer who was not previously involved with the response and we will look to provide a response within 40 days.

If you remain dissatisfied you may also apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision about whether the request for information has been dealt with in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The Information Commissioner's website is <a href="www.ico.gov.uk">www.ico.gov.uk</a> and the postal address and telephone numbers are:-

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK95AF. DX 20819. Telephone 0303 123 1113. Email: mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk (they advise that their email is not secure)

I trust this information satisfies your enquiry.

Yours sincerely

Information Team